
 
 

 

 

9/24/2021 
 
 

 

Dear Party City Food / Beverage Vendor, 
 
As you are aware, several states in the US, including Maine, Washington, Vermont, and New York have 
passed bills that ban the application or inclusion of Per- and polyfluoroalkyl substance (PFAS) chemicals, 
including PFOA and PFOS in food packaging, with several more states currently working on similar bills.  
 
Your company has been identified as one which provides packaged food products to PCHI. Please reply 
by August 2nd, 2021 as to what your company is doing in order to: 
 

a) Meet the evolving PFAS chemical standards, including, but not limited to Maine, New 
York, Vermont, California, and Washington 
 

b) Ensure that your items are compliant with future regulations involving food packaging 
 

c) Communicate PFAS compliance to consumers and or retail customers such as Party City 
 

PCHI and its affiliates continue to expect vendors to adhere to all legal requirements including any 
applicable PFAS compliance standards and to defend and indemnify PCHI and its affiliates for any claims 
asserted concerning products supplied by vendor consistent with the PCHI vendor manual and other 
contract documentation and applicable legal principles.   
 
If you have any questions regarding this, please feel free to reach out to us. 

 
Sincerely, 
Party City Product Compliance Team 

 
25 Green Pond Road • Rockaway, NJ 07866 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


